
Blofield Parish Council 
 Chair – Rob Christie   Clerk to the Council – Sarah Osbaldeston and Melanie Eversfield  

Blofield Parish Council, 19 Willow Close, Brundall,  
Norwich, NR13 5PZ  Tel: 01603 712943     e-mail: blofieldpc@gmail.com 

 

  

 
You are invited to an online Planning Meeting of the Parish Council on Monday 25th January 2021 at 7.30pm for the 
purpose of transacting the following business.    
 
Topic: Blofield Parish Council Planning Meeting  
Time: Jan 25, 2021 07:30 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81777477335?pwd=aG5sRHNRb0R5ZkpSNWtSOVFUREFSZz09 
Meeting ID: 817 7747 7335 
Passcode: 881520 
 
This is an online meeting, if you would plan to attend please let the Assistant Clerk, Melanie Eversfield know 
at blofieldpc@gmail.com before 7pm on Monday 25th November 2021 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Welcome and Introduction to the meeting by Chair 
 

2. To consider apologies for absence 
 

3. To receive Declarations of Interest on items on the Agenda 
 

4. Open Forum - for parishioners to raise questions on and/or make statements about matters on the agenda 
 

PLANNING 

5. To consider council feedback on any planning applications received from Broadland District Council subject to 
publication of this agenda (Please note that the Chairman will allow an open forum before consideration of 
individual planning applications) 

 
5.1 Application: 20210042 
             Side extension and alterations to bungalow 
 Location: 2 Allens Close, Blofield, NR13 4QR 
 
5.2 Application: 20202164 
 Variation of condition 2 following grant of planning permission 20190844 – amend site plan 
 Location: Land at Dawson’s Lane, Blofield, NR13 4SB  
 

6. To consider feedback on any planning applications received subsequent to the publication of this agenda.  
 

7. To receive information and consider any actions relating to planning decisions and enforcement issues and a 
planning update.  

 
 

 
 
 

 Melanie Eversfield       
      Assistant Parish Clerk   
       20th January 2021 

 
  

Under regulations, any person may take photographs, film and audio-record the proceedings and report on all 
public meetings.  If you do not wish to be filmed / recorded, please notify the clerk prior to the start of the meeting.  
The Council has a policy available on request. 
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